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29 November 2013 
 
 
Registrar 
Chiropractic Board of Australia 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne 
VICTORIA 3001 
AUSTRALIA 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: Chiropractic Board Consultation Paper on the Proposed Guidelines for the 
Further Education and Training of Chiropractors when Required by the National Law 
 
The Chiropractic Board of Australia (CBA) on 7 October invited feedback on the above 
consultation paper.  
 
The Executive of the New Zealand Chiropractors’ Association has reviewed the 
consultation documents and discussed the issues. 
 
We support Option Two: Develop guidelines for the further education and training of 
chiropractors. 
 
This option appears clear and allows CBA to determine the process - rather than have it 
dictated by another body. We believe the process to be robust and support that it outlines 
responsibilities of all bodies/representatives in the "further education as required by 
national law.”  
 
It seems fair in its treatment of the party requiring further education and it has defined 
outcomes and responsibilities of all other involved parties. 
  
Thank you for the invitation to provide feedback on this consultation paper. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Corrian Poelsma 
President 
 
 


